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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 11:32 AM

To: Edward & Charlene Mazer

Subject: Rubbish Pickup This Week will be a Day Late Because of President's Day

 

 

  

 

Rubbish Pickup will be a Day Late this Week  
Because of President's Day 

  

 

 

 

Just a reminder that today is President's Day, a national holiday, and 
garbage collection will be backed up a day.  Now garbage pickup will 
be Wednesday and Saturday, and recycling and yard waste on 
Thursday.    
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